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Equestrian Australia Jumping Committee - UPDATE 

 
Meeting held 11 August 2020 

Below a summary of proceedings at the recent EAJC Committee meeting: 
 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 
Opening and Welcome: 
Chair welcomed all the attendees and thanked all attending for their time.  
 
Discussion of 2021 Rule Changes   
The meeting received the proposed rule changes from EA Judges Committee Reference Group. They 
were discussed and will be consolidated for further review and ratification at the next meeting, 
 
Jumping Competition Licence 
The Committee discussed the proposal for a digital/electronic format. The Committee agreed that 
the concept had merit and agreed to continue to work for a solution.  
 
2020-2021 Australian FEI Jumping World CupTM Season 
It was agreed that the Committee would ask the FEI to confirm: 

o Whether a ‘wild card’ entry would be available for the final scheduled in Gothenburg 31 
March-5 April 2021 due to lack of events in Australia in the current season due to COVID-19 

o Inclusion of the Australian League Rules as an Annex in the FEI World CupTM Rules 
o Exemption request for DJWTS World Cup which is due to run during the World Cup Final 

exclusion period 
 
FEI 2021 Calendar 
Applications are being received and will be reviewed and approved at the next meeting. 
 
EA Online database 
Discussion on requirements for an API to allow upload of results by other providers was noted and 
will be passed to the Requirements team. OCs are reminded that they can send copies of results to 
their State Office for them to be manually uploaded.  
 
Australian Jumping Championships  
No decision by the OC. EAJC confirmed that all borders must be open to allow the event to run.  
 


